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McLeod, Karen

From: VICKI TRIM <vicki.trim@btinternet.com>
Sent: 01 May 2020 10:46
To: McLeod, Karen
Cc: MacRae, Pauline; Steven Trim; Planning LRB
Subject: Re: Planning Local Review Body - 2 Holm Avenue, Uddingston

Planning Application No: P/19/0890  
Dear Planning, I am writing to continue my objection to the current plans submitted for 2 Holm 
Avenue Uddingston and I am unclear why an appeal process has been opened if there is no 
change to the circumstances? 
 
The current plans will significantly encroach on privacy to my house in Prospect Avenue where the 
front public rooms and a bedroom look out onto Holm Avenue, and a further two bedrooms 
upstairs.  
  
I also feel that the current plans are a vast over development of the site and the elevation of two 
houses are not only crammed into the space but again encroach on privacy to my property and to 
elderly neighbours in Prospect Avenue. You will be aware that historically the property was used 
for commercial purposes as a nursery before it then became a house dwelling. 
  
On Monday 27th and Tue 28th April the land owner has removed a substantial amount of 
greenery and trees from his property and this has increased the lack of privacy issue if he were to 
be granted permission to build two houses with additional floors. 
 
I have no objections to replacement of the current house with a similar property and in a bungalow 
style to stay within the current acceptable parameters for all residents surrounding the property. 
There is a huge demand for bungalows! 
 
I would like to be kept informed of any future information or decisions around this application 
please. 
Best wishes 
Vicki Trim 
8 Prospect Avenue 
Uddingston G71 7AN 
 
On Thursday, 30 April 2020, 12:31:30 BST, McLeod, Karen <karen.mcleod@southlanarkshire.gov.uk> wrote:  
 
 

Dear Ms Trim 

  

Please refer to the attached letter in relation to the above matter. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Karen 

mcleodka
Rectangle
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Karen McLeod 

Administration Assistant/Clerk to South Lanarkshire Area Support Team (AST) 

South Lanarkshire Council 

Administration and Legal Services 

Council Offices, Floor 2 

Almada Street 

Hamilton ML3 0AA 

  

Tel: 01698 454519 

Fax: 01698 454407 

Email: karen.mcleod@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 

  

British Sign Language (BSL) users can contact us via www.contactscotland-bsl.org. 

  

 

  

More information  

More information about contactSCOTLAND-BSL can be found at their website https://contactscotland-bsl.org/ 

  

I am currently working from home and can be contacted on email and office number (which is forwarded onto 
my mobile) 

  

South Lanarkshire Council Disclaimer  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended only for the use of the individual or group 
named above. If you receive this email in error, please notify your system manager immediately and erase the mail 
from your system. Any copyright material included with the e-mail should be solely used by its intended recipient and 
only for the purpose intended. The information contained within the message and any associated files are not 
necessarily the view of South Lanarkshire Council and do not bind the Council in any legal agreement. 
 
WARNING: While South Lanarkshire Council takes steps to prevent computer viruses from being transmitted via 
electronic mail attachments, we cannot guarantee that attachments do not contain computer virus code. You are 


